

CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Objection to Brooklands farm development

1 message

Otto Sump To: consultations@canterbury.gov.uk 16 January 2023 at 13:58

Dear Canterbury council

We are whitstable residents and we oppose the development at Brooklands farm in whitstable.

There is far too much development in this area, particularly in the south east and I already know of three farms in this area which which have been used for development.

We moved to this area from London to get away from the sprawling metropolis and now we are getting it here .

This is a strong objection from .

Mr Peter Norris Mrs Christine Norris Mr Carl Norris .

Many people we speak to are of the same opinion.

Yours sincerely Peter Norris .

Sent from my iPad